

PHOENIX LAW ENFORCEMENT ASSOCIATION CHARITIES

Providing for Police • Caring for Community

Mr. Bob Coffman,

On Behalf of the Phoenix Police Department, the Phoenix Law Enforcement Association and the entire Travis Murphy family, I would like to extend my gratitude and appreciation for your assistance in making our Father's Day Golf Memorial a huge success. A total of 268 golfers and 30 volunteers attended our memorial golf event, at the Legends at Arrowhead Golf Course. All participants enjoyed a day filled with fun, games, fellowship and a course filled with memories of Travis and his beautiful family. Our event generated a substantial offering to the Murphy family, but more importantly, kicked off the Father's Day weekend with a fitting tribute, honoring Travis for his great sacrifice. This event would not have been possible if it were not for all the support and generous offerings made by all our corporate sponsors, friends, families, volunteers and participants. Please accept my warmest words of appreciation and heartfelt sincerity, as I applaud you all, for such a wonderful showing of community support and togetherness.

Sincerely and gratefully yours,

Michael McGillis #5599

The Phoenix Police Department

Northern Command Station

302 E Union Hills Drive

Phoenix, Arizona. 85024

602-495-5001